
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Dr. Shelley Spessard, Director 
Marketing and Communication 

701 North Madison Street • Stockton, CA 95202 

(209) 933-7025 • Fax (209) 933-7071 

AngelAnn Flores 

Candelaria Vargas 

Cecilia Mendez 

Kathleen Garcia Lange 

P. Luntao Maria 

Mendez Scot McBrian 
 

 
----------------------------

 

Dr. John E. Deasy 

Superintendent 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 25, 2020 

Contact: Shelley Spessard, (209)933-7035 ext. 2064, sspessard@stocktonusd.net 
 

 

SUSD Class Cancellation Extended Through Friday, April 17 
Extension Follows Recommendation by San Joaquin County Superintendent of Schools 

(Stockton, CA) – In accordance with the recommendation announced today by the San Joaquin 

County Superintendent of Schools, Stockton Unified will be extending its cancellation of classes to 

help stop the spread of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19). All PK-12 and adult classes and school-

related activities in SUSD are canceled through Friday, April 17th, 2020. 

The district is prepared to continue supporting student instruction with distance-learning academic 

plans.  Meals will also continue to be available for students.  More information surrounding the 

logistics are available on our website at www.stocktonusd.net/COVID-19. 

The recommendation by San Joaquin County Superintendent of Schools James Mousalimas follows 

public orders to stay at home issued by the Governor of California on March 19 and by San Joaquin 

County's Public Health Officer and its Emergency Services Director on March 21. 

Stockton Unified will continue to monitor the development of COVID-19 (coronavirus) and will plan 

accordingly, in partnership with local, state, and federal health and government officials.  For the 

most accurate, up-to-date information from SUSD regarding the pandemic, please check the District 

website at www.stocktonusd.net/COVID-19. 
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